Community Midwives
of Halton

General Registrant Position 1 Year Contract available June 2021

Community Midwives of Halton is a well established practice that services clients in the communities of Oakuville,
Milton, west Mississauga, Burlington and Waterdown. Our clinics are located in Oakville next to Oakville Trafalgar
Memorial Hospital and downtown Milton. We serve a diverse population in our expanding community, seeking to
provide inclusive, client centered care. We hold privileges at both the Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital as well
as Milton District Hospital, and we enjoy a supportive collegial relationship within both sites. Our practice is full
scope and thus experience with epidurals and oxytocin will be an asset for applicants. Interest in homebirth also
continues to be steady within our client base.

Our practice has a new opening for a GR position available in June 2021 within our Milton team, and we are
excited to begin the process of finding a successful candidate. The Milton team is a shared care group of 3 that
works out of our Milton satellite office in downtown Milton, and attends a significant proportion of births at
Milton District Hospital. The position is full time with an annual caseload of between 36-38BCC, which is 9-10
clients due each month. Each midwife in the team works a six week rotation of on call week/off call clinic weeks,
followed by a 3 week holiday. The contract is for 1 year with the possibility of becoming permanent.

We invite interested applicants to submit their CVs and letters of introduction to midwivesofhalton@gmail.com
with “General Registrant Position” as the subject, as we are currently interviewing. Only potential candidates will
be contacted for a virtual initial interview. Successful candidates will proceed to a second interview involving
Halton Healthcare Services (HHS).

For more information, please visit our website at www.communitymidwivesofhalton.com



